
 

 
 
TO: Monterey County Legislative Committee 

 
 

FROM: Ashley S. Walker, Senior Policy Advisor 
 

DATE: October 10, 2022 
 

RE: Strategic Grant Services Program: Grants Update  

 
Summary of Recent Program Efforts 

 
a. San Lucas Drinking Water Project:  Nossaman has set up a secondary meeting with SWRCB to 

discuss next steps regarding funding for the pipeline project from San Lucas to King City.  That 
meeting will take place on October 21st and will include the SWRCB Chair, Joaquin Esquivel.  
Additionally, Nossaman set up a meeting with the Governor’s office to discuss the project and 
potential funding through the State Budget.   
 

b. Department Meetings:  Nossaman has been participating in meetings with Departments whose 
projects are listed on the potential work for Harris and Associates.  Nossaman has been evaluating 
potential grant programs that would be good fits for the projects on this list.  
 

c. Grant Track:  See attached.  


